
PIRACY OF MAGIC PRODUCTS

Dear Members of Ring 115,

It is unfortunate that unauthorised

copies of magic products such                              

as magic tricks and DVDs are                          

openly available in the market.                              

Some of them are blatantly                                

passed on as original products.  

They do not have the approval of their originators 

and are of inferior quality.  Please do not support 

them.  It is also morally wrong to purchase such 

products.

If this situation is not curbed, creative magicians 

will no longer find it beneficial to share their 

secrets freely.  The magic community at large will 

suffer.

Patronise only from authorised and reputable 

magic dealers.

President,                                                      

IBM Singapore Ring 115


